



Faculty Senate Office Ashe Administration Building, #325 1252 Memorial Drive Coral Gables, FL 33146

facsen@miami.edu web site: www.miami.edu/fs P: 305-284-3721 F: 305-284-5515

MEMORANDUM

To:

Donna E. Shalala, President

From:

Richard L. Williamson

Chair, Faculty Senate

Date:

November 22, 2010

Subject: Faculty Senate Legislation #2010-04(B) - Change the Name of the Evelyn McKnight

Center for Age-Related Memory Loss to The Evelyn F. McKnight Brain Institute at the

University of Miami, a Miller School of Medicine based center.

At its November 17, 2010 meeting, the Faculty Senate unanimously approved the proposal to change the name of the Evelyn McKnight Center for Age-Related Memory Loss to The Evelyn F. McKnight Brain Institute, at the University of Miami, a Miller School of Medicine based center. This name change was requested by the donor and will not change the structure, mission or scheduled review of this Institute.

The background materials are enclosed for your information.

This legislation is now forwarded to you for your action.

RW/rh

cc:

Thomas LeBlanc, Executive Vice President and Provost Pascal J. Goldschmidt, Dean, Miller School of Medicine

Norman Altman, Chair, Miller School of Medicine Faculty Council Sherrill Hayes, Professor and Chair, Department of Physical Therapy CAPSULE: Faculty Senate Legislation #2010-04(B) – Change the Name of the Evelyn McKnight Center for Age-Related Memory Loss to The Evelyn F. McKnight Brain Institute at the University of Miami, a Miller School based center.

PRESIDENT'S RESPONSE
APPROVED: DATE: 12/10/10 (President's Signature)
OFFICE OR INDIVIDUAL TO IMPLEMENT: DEAN GOLDSCHMIDT
EFFECTIVE DATE OF LEGISLATION: IMMEDIATELY (if other than June 1 next following)
NOT APPROVED AND REFERRED TO:
REMARKS (IF NOT APPROVED):